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Tuesday 1st July 2025 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 

On Tuesday 15th July, the pupils’ last day of school before the Bowles residential, we would like to invite Year 
6 parents and carers to attend a leavers’ video screening in the school hall that we hope will help mark the 
children’s time at Plumpton Primary School. During this event, we will also share with pupils some leavers 
gifts from the school/PTFA.  

We would like to invite parents/carers to come to the school hall at drop-off time that morning – at 8.45am. 
We then hope to begin at approximately 9am after pupil registration.  

Children should arrive at school at the normal time.  

After the event, we will then send families a link to the video so that wider family and friends are able to 
view the video online (only those with the link will be able to do so).  

Pupils will return to class as normal after the screening and will enjoy a final fun-filled day at school, which 
we hope, weather-depending, will include a water fight and Forest School activities. If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on plumptonoffice@skylarkfed.education.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mr. J Hughes 
Head of School 
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